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5. Although the International Law Fellowship Programme 

scheduled to hold  from 29th June to 10th August 2020 

could not hold as planned, my delegation commends the 

effort made by the Division to provide the applicants with a 

remote self paced learning curriculum designed by the 

division as an interim means of capacity building.  

6. Nigeria recognises that the UN Audiovisual Library of 

international law is another essential tool that aids in 

facilitating a wider understanding of international law. We, 

therefore, urge the UN to continue to promote access and 
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